
 
 

A message from Mrs Hodson... 

Coming Up in December: 
 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/
uploads/2023/09/CFLP-Dates-for-
2023-2024-Kingsfield-Parent-Version-

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Brilliant Butterflies 90% 

Charming Cheetahs 100% 

Perfect Panthers 97% 

Learning Lions 97% 

Super Squirrels 95% 

Fantastic Foxes 96% 

Wise Owls 97.9% 

This Week’s  
     winner is: 

Charming Cheetahs  

 

For more festivities after our Christmas Fayre... 

Monday  

Tuesday  

Wednesday New Nursery intake 
Play and Stay with 
parents 10.45am 

Thursday SCHOOL CLOSED 
FOR VOTING DAY 

Friday KS2 Woodhouse visit 

Christmas Jumper 
Day 

Christmas Dinner 
Day 

Next week 

we are on 

week 2 of 

our lunch 

menu 



House 

Points 

Mars 420 

Earth 209 

Saturn 360 

Jupiter 182 

Clever Caterpillars  
McKenzie 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Harlen 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Evie 

Perfect Panthers - 
Ralph 

Learning Lions - 
Teddy 

Super Squirrels - 
Charlotte  

Fantastic Foxes - 
Jasmine 

Wise Owls - 
Jack 

Clever Caterpillars  
George 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Cody 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Tabitha 

Perfect Panthers - 
Imogen 

Learning Lions - 
Carter 

Super Squirrels - 
Matilda 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Markus 

Wise Owls - 
Poppy H 

Clever Caterpillars  
Reggie 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Llewy 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Lennon 

Perfect Panthers - 
Harrison 

Learning Lions - 
Taya-Mai 

Super Squirrels - 
Charlie 

Fantastic Foxes - 
William 

Wise Owls - 
Parker 

 
A massive well done to Charlotte Martin for 

passing her Stage 4 Swimming and achieving her 

rainbow distance 50m award! 

 

Other Celebrations…. 



 

Makaton is a way of talking with your hands. 
This allows children who  

struggle with communication and understanding 
to still  

interact with others. 

 

 We hope you join us on our 
Makaton  

journey! Please follow the 
link to our school website 
where the weekly Makaton 

signs will be posted. 

Each week, during celebration assembly, the children 
will be shown two new signs. These videos will then be 
uploaded onto our school website so parents can use the 

same signs as us.  

Staff will encourage the children to use these signs 
throughout the week and as we continue to learn more. 

At Kingsfield, we are taking a whole school approach to      
Makaton so that all children can be  

understood by those around them including staff and parents! 

 

This week we had a ‘No Pens Day’ which celebrated the power 
of communication. This was the perfect opportunity to launch 
Makaton at Kingsfield. All the children and staff were shown 

our first two signs, hello and goodbye. 


